
The Nonreligion and Secularity Research Network are seeking a new managing 

editor for their website, NSRN.net. 

 

 

 

As part of our ongoing development of the NSRN and our online presence, we are 

seeking a new member of our online team. This individual will take on the role of 

Managing Editor, and will be responsible for the general overseeing and 

maintenance of website, co-ordinating of the NSRN Online team, and undertaking a 

refurbishment/redevelopment of the existing website 

The successful applicant should: 

 Be involved – whether as a student (of any level), a professional academic, or 

independent researcher – within the academic study of nonreligion and 

secularity (broadly conceived) 

 Have a working knowledge of WordPress, in addition to general computing 

and social media skills. 

 Be a reliable and independent worker, able to both delegate tasks and work 

as part of a team..  

All roles within the NSRN are unpaid; however, we hope that the chance to be 

involved in a major international hub for the study of nonreligion, secularity and 

related concepts, the opportunities which accompany this, and the chance to 

creatively make their mark on our web presence will be acceptable compensation for 

the efforts of the successful applicant. 

If you are interested in this position, please send an academic CV accompanied by 

a brief note of interest of no more than 500 words detailing your suitability for the 

role, relevant experience, and any suggestions you may have for further 

developments of the NSRN’s website and online presence and how you might 

implement these. These materials, and any questions relating to the position, should 

be directed to NSRN Co-Director Christopher R. Cotter at c.cotter@lancaster.ac.uk 

by 6 November 2015.  

Please feel free to circulate this call around relevant networks and colleagues.  
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